
Designer Pre-Selection Committee 
New Hanover County Schools 
Facility Planning & Construction Department 
6410 Carolina Beach Road 
Wilmington, NC  28412 
 
Re:  Project Announcement (DS 14-9) – RESPONSE FORM 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
In response to your recent announcement indicating the need for design services, please 
consider our firm during your selection for the projects indicated. 
 
We are interested in providing design services for the following project(s): 
 
Riverlights Elementary School         
Pine Valley Elementary School Replacement       
Mary C. Williams Elementary School Renovations      
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Signature 
 
 
 
__________________________________   _____________ 
Print Name      Date  
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Name of Firm 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Received by Facility Planning Department_______________________________ 


